
 

PHG COVID-19 Update: April 29 

Dear Valued Providers 

 

We want to be a resource to our Premier Health Group 
Independent providers. In recent days, the clinical information 
regarding COVID-19 has begun to slow down. Due to this, we 
will be decreasing the frequency of the publication.  
 
In addition, we have created a resources page on the PHG 
website.  
 
Please feel free to contact us directly at (937) 499-7441 with 
any questions you might have or if you would like to speak with 
our Medical Director, Scott Swabb, DO. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Renee George 
President, Premier Health Group 

Telehealth Webinar: Thursday, April 30 

Join David Kelly, Director of Revenue Cycle, Premier Physician Network and Scott Swabb, DO, 
Premier Health Group Medical Director for an informative session on the latest telehealth billing and 
coding guidelines.  
 
Thursday, April 30 
5:00 to 6:00 p.m. 
+1 937-401-2803   United States, Dayton (Toll)  
(877) 287-6804   United States (Toll-free)  
Conference ID: 488 965 937#  

 
Lunch and Learn - Ramping up Operations 
Mark your calendars to join Tanya Jackson, Premier Health Group Practice Liaison, as she shares 
valuable tips in reopening your practice. Tuesday, May 5, from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. The call-in 
information will be shared in the brief on Thursday, April 30. 
 
The remaining topic for the educational series: 

• COVID treatment options 

 
COVID-19 IgG Antibody Testing Now Available: CompuNet is pleased to announce that we now offer 
serological SARS CoV2 IgG antibody testing. SARS CoV2 IgG antibody testing is a qualitative immunoassay 
test performed on Abbott’s flagship Architect system. The Architect system allows for efficient workload 
management and fast results. Additionally, Abbott’s SARS CoV2 IgG Antibody testing has received FDA 
Emergency Use Authorization as of Friday, April 24, 2020. Find out more.  
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Office Safety Poster 
As practices begin to reopen, we want to help provide educational tools that you can share with 
patients to help them feel safe. Please print and post the poster in your practices.  
 
Surgery Scheduling  
As phase one of the reentry plan begins, we would like to share with you the surgery procedure 
scheduling algorithm to help guide you in determining if surgeries are needed in phase one.  View the 
algorithm for more information.  
 
ODH Updated COVID-19 Testing Guidance  
On April 22, the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) updated COVID-19 testing guidance. This guidance 
applies to all COVID-19 testing in the State of Ohio.  Find out more. 

 

https://www.premierhealth.com/docs/default-source/default-document-library/p-c-com03449-phg_office_safer_poster.pdf
https://www.premierhealth.com/docs/default-source/default-document-library/surgery-and-procedure-scheduling-algorithm.pdf
https://www.premierhealth.com/docs/default-source/default-document-library/surgery-and-procedure-scheduling-algorithm.pdf
https://www.premierhealth.com/docs/default-source/default-document-library/odh_updated_covid-19_policy_discussion-testing_guidance.pdf

